[bookmark: _GoBack]NOTICE FOR THOSE FILING ELECTRONIC DOCUMENTS, DOCUMENTS WITH ELECTRONIC SIGNATURES, AND E-NOTARIZED DOCUMENTS 
 
The New Hampshire Uniform Law on Notarial Acts, effective February 6, 2022, authorizes the performance of electronic notarization and remote notarization. Each notary choosing to perform these services is responsible for verifying that the vendor the notary employs certifies that their system/services meet the statutory requirements in New Hampshire. Among other requirements, the law requires notaries who wish to use electronic notarization or remote notarization capabilities to meet minimum technical performance requirements. RSA 456-B:VI now states that electronic records must be "papered out" with the following notarial certification. 

 State of __________________ 
 (County) of _______________ 
 I certify that this record is a true and correct copy of an 
 electronic record printed by me or under my supervision. 
 Dated ___________________ 
 
 _________________________ 
 (Signature of notarial officer) 
 (Seal, if any) 
 Title (and Rank) 
 [My commission expires: ________] 
  ---------------------------------------------------------- 

 For additional information, please refer to the following: 

 https://sos.nh.gov/elections/information/notices/notice-re-e-notarization-law/
